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Comments: Dear forest service and Mr. President,

 

I am taking time out of my day to comment on the proposed logging of the Tongass. I am urging you to PLEASE

not move forward with this proposal. Old growth forest is crucial for so many reasons members of the forest

service already know.

 

We are in the middle of one of the worst fire years. I don't understand how you can even consider logging an old

growth area with so many acres of forest being burned. Don't you understand that we need trees?

 

I urge you to please think about the environment instead of your wallets.

 

 

Please leave Alaska, and all other forests, alone.

 

 

Sincerely,

 

A concerned citizen of the United States


